
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I am writing a few words to plead that you do not cut marine protection. 
 
I was under the impression that Australian waters are being protected for our oceans' 
life and marine life but I understand that this is all under review. 
 
I do not want trawling to be reintroduced - I want all reefs to be under national park 
status and I want our national parks to be doubled not halved. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Angela Hawes 
ahhawes@gmail.com 
 
 

 


